A small step in the right
direction

Yesterday a 'Statement from the Board' was posted on the
Falls Creek website.

They acknowledged that "the full all-year-round activation
of the redeveloped ANARE shed would likely require the
removal of snow from the key access road which provides
transport to the Lakeside Precinct. This road currently
forms the base of part of the cross country trail network."

Whilst the FCARMB has not made a decision with respect
to clearing snow from the road and will not be doing so in
its remaining term, community feedback is being sought
on a range of opportunities for activation of the lakeside
precinct. This includes working with clubs and user
groups on the widening of other cross country access



options and new trail development to compensate if
future changes are made to the current trail network.

This feedback will inform future strategic planning around
the lakeside and its activation. In addition, the FCARMB
will be recommending to the incoming ARV Board that a
strategic review of XC skiing be undertaken as a priority
project.
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This statement is a step in the right direction, but
shows why we need a strong active group to represent
all cross country skiers.

We'll keep this petition open to keep building support
and also allow us to get in contact with you, when the
new Cross Country Skiing Association Victoria


https://corporate.fallscreek.com.au/2022/07/28/statement-from-the-board-lakeside-project/

(XCSAV) is officially formed.

Remember you can also keep up-to-date by joining 'Save
Falls Creek XC' Facebook group and Instagram
@savefallscreekxc.



https://www.facebook.com/groups/553170379880458
https://www.instagram.com/savefallscreekxc/

